
For crime prevention information contact the 

Physical Security/Crime Prevention Office at (760) 830-4561.

July sets focus on Scams and Frauds. Scammers lure people through 

various schemes. Generally, they include hijacked business/job ads, senior 

Marine impersonators & fake relief funds. Avoid these scams by:

Verifying job openings before you apply.

Do not allow contact from any unknown “Marines” posed as senior  

enlisted.

Never give bank information to anyone you don’t know

and avoid paying upfront in exchange for promises.

Know legit people will never contact you out of the blue 

demanding money or information.

Never pay anyone via cryptocurrency, gift cards, or wire transfer.

Think smart before scammers or frauds try to illegally take your money. 

Keep an eye out for common trends & always research online. If you have 

been scammed, think you are currently being scammed, or need assistance, 

contact the local CID office at (760) 830-6820.

Prevent scams, protect your identity & keep what you have earned!


